
 

 

              Dear Parent and Carers 

We are pleased to let you know that we are part of the Morrisons ‘It’s Good to Grow’ 

Campaign. 

If you shop at Morrisons please download the MyMorrisons app to start collecting 

Grow Tokens for us. 

For every £10 we spend in store or online at Morrisons, we’ll get a Grow Token to 

help our school get everything we need to get growing. 

We will be able to exchange the Grow Tokens for FREE gardening equipment to get 

planting at the allotment and in the playground. 

There is a link below to the website if you wish to have a look. 

https://www.itsgoodtogrow.co.uk/ 

Kind regards 

WLPS 

 


